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FREE COVID-19 VACCINES ON CAMPUS!
All students and families are encouraged to participate in the free vaccination
clinic happening on campus this Friday, June 4th from 10 AM to 2 PM. We will
be administering the first dose of the Pfizer vaccine. Vaccines are available for

ages 12+. Details regarding registration to come.



Summer Food Pack Interest

We want to know your interest in Summer Food Packs!

CLICK HERE TO TAKE OUR BRIEF SURVEY

Academic Updates

Final exams for Semester 2 will be administered ON CAMPUS for both remote
and in-person learners.  Exams will be June 3rd and 4th from 7:45 am -
11:15am.  Students must be picked up at dismissal time and may not remain
on campus after exams.  For questions on final exams or to request an online
exemption for online learners only, contact Mrs. Miller at 216-881-1689 ext
281.

This will be the last Weekly Family Newsletter for the 2020-21 School Year.
Weekly newsletters will start back up at the beginning of next school year.
Additional communication may be sent throughout the summer.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER LIONS!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeil4hiB9t15rcaSx9EpJOkmRELwcY9ZJbgxJkakQOa8V_48w/viewform


CWSP Updates
Congratulations!

Congratulations to all students on successfully completing (another) 400

hours of real-world work experience!

Deployed Students:

All make-up time MUST BE COMPLETE by Friday, June 18 to

maintain your eligibility as a student.

Sign up for make-up time HERE.

Remote Students:

If you have not yet completed your full Presentation Day project (including

live presentation), you are required to attend CWSP Presentation Day

Make-up Time on THURSDAY, JUNE 3 at 11:30 AM (after final exams)

College Counseling Updates
College Counselors are available throughout the summer to meet with
students and families in person or virtually to complete college enrollment
tasks.

All seniors must complete FAFSA (2019 1040 tax forms and W-2s are
needed). College Counselors are available to help with FAFSA completion.

Student Life Updates

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc4bskw1EjerNiAIWuIw7uHj2lsGlPIGOm1JXZzvw3tEvPwYg/viewform?usp=sf_link


Sign up for Morning  Transportation for the 2021-22 School year!

Saint Martin will be offering transportation from the following pick-up
locations for Saint Martin students each morning. The cost for pick-up each
morning is  $50/semester per student. All payment is due by August 1st,
2021. Routes & Pick up times are subject to change based on interest from the
Saint Martin Community. Please contact Anne Holko, Director of Operations -
CWSP, with questions. Email aholko@stmdphs.org or call (216) 881-1689 ext.
279.

Click here for more information.

CLICK HERE to View Routes & Sign Up!

Business Office Updates
Families of Seniors:  Any outstanding tuition balance must be paid in full to
receive your diploma.  Please call Ms. Santiago at 216-361-0099 with
questions regarding your account.

Families of returning students:  Tuition should be paid in full before the start
of the next school year. Please call Ms. Santiago with questions regarding
your account.

.Upcoming Events & Important Dates
Monday, May 31: No School/CWSP, Memorial Day

Wednesday, June 2: Last Day of Classes

Thursday, June 3: Final Exams

Friday, June 4: Final Exams

https://docs.google.com/document/d/14hMg_M7juzTE8o2-R6XTAJkWF2H3_zSRl-CK6i6YwT8/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1B_KncfmzbXB_HYhQBzFwZ2tmV6iH3E_Da3ABwRFmujs/viewform?edit_requested=true

